
 

 

Our reference: EJS/SB* 

27th March 2020 
 
Hello Year 9 
 
I hope that you are all doing well and are staying safe during these unprecedented times.  

 

If you haven’t yet created a rough timetable or plan to structure your day and stick to some routine, I 

suggest you do so. This will help you to maintain some sense of normality. It is important that you stay 

on track with your learning –  and be consistent with this. Also ensure you take plenty of breaks and 

move around in-between, even if you literally just do 20 star jumps between each activity! 

 

This is a wonderful opportunity to build relationships with members of your household and also to do 

lots of reading. Please ensure that you are proactive in helping out and that you are kind to those 

around you. 

 

Please remember to regularly check the work set for you on Show My Homework. If you do have any 

questions, then please direct it to your subject teachers, but remember to email them from your school 

email account or otherwise through the Show My Homework platform. Also if you have any other 

concerns please contact myself or Ms Bowes, again via your school email. 

 

Take care of yourselves at this time and I hope to see you all safely once this is all over. 

 

E. Jones 
 
Mrs E Jones 
Head of Year 9 
 

 


